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SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

August 17, 1982

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
ATTENTION DARRELL G EISENHUT DIRECTOR
DIVISION OF LICENSING
U S NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

DOCKET 50-312
LICENSE NO. DPR-54
LICENSE TO RANCHO SECO AUXILIARY FEEDWATER MODIFI-

CATION TEST

Mr. Mark Padovan of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
and Ron Colombo had discussions today, August 17,
1982, and agreed to testing the Auxiliary Feedwater
header modifications. The testing will include a
full flow Auxiliary Feedwater flow test and obser-
vations to detect water hammer effects.

I understand that this is the final action SMUD must
complete prior to receiving approval from the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission staff for Rancho Seco to pro-
ceed to 100 percent power. Completion of the above
tests should be accomplished August 18, 1982.
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John J. Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer k-
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